
Amphi STEM School Groundbreaking 
Ceremony 

 

  

Amphitheater Public Schools has officially broken ground on our new K-5 elementary 
school – the 21st school in our district! Specializing in Science, Technology, Engineering 
and Math (STEM), the school has been designed to incorporate the sciences into all 
aspects of learning. Although STEM curriculum is a focus in ALL of our schools, the 
opportunity to build a school from the “ground up” which incorporates facilities that lend 
themselves to these strategies is extremely unique. We take tremendous pride in being 
an innovative school district and preparing our students for successful futures – which is 
important to us and the children and families we serve. 

Although this groundbreaking officially marks the beginning of a new school, this 
process has been years in the making. It would not have been possible without the 
support of our community and the approval of a bond in 2007 to fund capital needs 
improvements, including construction of a new school. 

Thank you to the community for your support and attendance at the groundbreaking 
ceremony this morning – especially the representatives from the Town of Oro Valley, 
the Greater Oro Valley Chamber of Commerce, Securaplane Technologies, Ventana 
Medical Systems, CORE Construction, Swaim AIA, and the Vistoso Community 
Association! We’d also like to thank Ms. Dorothy Vanek for her generous donation to 
underwrite the music room in support of fine arts education at the new school. 

 


